JSWCD1987@outlook.com

From: Jackson SWCD

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 8:40 PM
To: Mary Walter

Subject: Hey Miss Mary!

Hey Miss Mary,

The board has cancelled the August meeting.

Would you be able to put an ad in that says the next meeting will be September 7th, 2023? Same $10. It's in the budget.
Thanks!!!



